
 

       
 

 

 

 

      

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

 

 

  

 

September 18th, 2016 
 
 

 
2020 Circle Family Times 

Sunday: 9:30AM Bible Classes for all ages 

10:30AM Worship 

5:00PM Sunday Evening Service 

Tuesday: Ladies Bible Class 10:30 

Wednesday: 7:00 

Office Hours: M-F 8am-2pm 

541-758-4456 

 

Family Newsletter A Circle Open                         

To You 

 

 

 

“The Main Thing” 
1. To love the Lord our God with all our heart 

and with all our soul and with all our mind and 

with all our strength. 

2. To love our neighbors as ourselves. 

3. To go and make disciples of all nations, 

baptizing them in the name of the Father and of 

the Son and of the Holy Spirit, and teaching 

them to obey everything Christ has commanded 

us. 

           Ministers            Elders 

Mark 
Johnson 
541-758-
5065 
 

Casey 
Long 
541-752-
4771 

Gregg Strawn 
Minister of the  
Word 
541-758-4456 
 
 
 
 

Jason Swick 
Campus 
Minister 
541-753-4310 

Upcoming Events 

September 21st 7:00PM  ReVISIONing Our 

Evangelistic Edge 6:15PM Brown Bag Dinner 

September 28th 7:00 PM  00PM  ReVISIONing 

Our Evangelistic Edge 6:15PM Brown  

September 29th 6:30 PM  “Empty Nesters” meet  

El Sol de Mexico 

Monthly Servants 
Eldership Leader: Mark Johnson 
Deacon/Minister Leader: Ed Gunselmen 
Emergency Needs: Jackie Parsons 
541-575-9017 

Communion Prep: S Sorah & C Jensen 
PA Monitor: A Member 
Video Monitor: A Member 
Service Monitor: Eric Bracht 
Weekly Servants Sunday Mornings                                 
September 18th                                September 25th 

SONG LEADER: T Wood                      F Cloutier 
KID’S TIME:  J & L Wise                     J & L Calkin 
GREETERS:  J Hammar                      T Eastridge 
                     B Hammar                     E Eastridge 
USHERS:  R Hartman                          M Woods 
                  L Hartman                           J Wise 
ATTENDANCE/ L Sorah                   N Franklund 
COMMINION AIDE: N Franklund      R Bracht 
COUNTING AIDE: K McPartlin         K McPartlin 
                                R Bracht               B Sorah 
NOTE PAPER:  D Eastridge               L House 
ATTENDANCE CARDS: Z Dahkum      M Hallas 
NURSERY:  E Womack                        P Strawn 
                    J Womack                         A Leslie 
SPEAKER: Gregg Strawn                 Gregg Strawn  
LORD’S TABLE: Jason Swick            Don Patton 
SERVING:  R Parsons                      E Gunselmen 
                   J Stutzman                        R House 
                   J Freeman                        C Murray 
OPENING PRAYER: J Hammar        R Womack 
PASTORAL PRAYER: C Long              M Johnson 

5:00 pm Evening Schedule 
                                 Gregg Strawn  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Josh Stutzman 
Campus 
Apprentice 

541-753-4310 

Deacons: Ed Gunselman, Eric 

Jensen, Peter McPartlin, Jose Reyes, 

Michael Sorah, Josh Wise 

 

 
 

 

Meet Greet and Eat 

begins today ! 

 

 

 

Please Pray For  Our Family 
Please pray for God’s healing hand to be on those with 

cancer: 
Rob Hartley (Renee Gunselman’s brother)  Debbie Smith 

(Florence Purvis’ granddaughter)  Karen Solomenson 
(Evelyn Eastridge’s friend)  Tina (Nora Cloutier’s friend; 
brain cancer) Ramona Bracht (Eric’s mom)  Les Brooks 

(malignant leukemia) Sandra Gunselman (Ed’s sister; breast 
cancer)  Paul Johnson (B cell lymphoma) Sandy (Kim 

Lopez)sister  Isaac Benjamin (Swick’s  friend)   Jan  Sublett   
Please continue to pray for:  

Keith Cornell, Phil & Linda Weimer, Donna Johnson, LaVera 
Crownover, Elizabeth Emmerich, Mark Masters, Debra 

Million, Joyce Brooks, Isaac Benjamin’s family, Margaret 
Calcote 

Please pray for the following people with health needs:  
Jennifer Brogden (Chris Jensen’s sister) who had successful 

surgery on Sept 6th, she has a long recovery ahead. 
Charlene Franklund not feeling well. 

Physical: 
Safety for Laura and Ben as they travel to Europe. 

God Bless the families of those killed 9/11/01 as well as the 
safety of our country. Pray for God’s involvement in the 

upcoming election. 
Pray for the Philomath community. 

Randy&Debbie Klemm (Eastridge friends) son in law missing 
after being caught in a river current last weekend. 

Charlotte Bibb (C Jensen’s mom) as she cares for Jennifer. 
Family of Allan Brooks uncle who passed away in Kentucky 

     Moms To Be: Desiree (Long) Warren, Ting Yang, Jessi Long, 
Mariah (Franklund) Fischer 

Military: Pray for all active duty military around the world, 
including James Brogdon (USS Essex). 

                                           Good News 
Praise God for Judy Miebach’s heart procedure going well. 
She is home recovering. 
Al Hendrickson 90th birthday. 
Praise God that Matt Hammar was not as injured as he could 

have been in a motorcycle accident. His knee is broken, he  

had surgery Thursday .Pray for healing. 

. 

 

2020circle@gmail.com 
www.2020circle.com 
 

 

 

 

  COMING SOON TO 

A LOCATION NEAR 

YOU……LIFE 

GROUPS 

OCTOBER 2, 2016 



 

           

          

    

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

   

 

Software 

Monthly Picks 

Volutpat mos at r eque ulla 

lobortis  dignissim  conventio, 

torqueo, acsi roto modo. 

Feugait in obruo quae ingenium 

tristique elit vel natu meus. 

Molior torqueo capio velit 

loquor aptent ut erat feugiat 

pneum commodo. 

 
1655 NW Monroe Ave, Corvallis, OR 97330 

Contact Numbers: 
541-753-4310 UCC 

541-207-2777 cell 
 

UCC Office Hours 
T 2pm-10pm 
W 9am-3pm 
F 9am-3pm 

Campus Minister 
and Family 
Jason, Amanda, 
Josiah, Jaron, and 
Justus Swick 

   

 

 

With the holidays ahead 
we will be in need of many 
food items. There is a list 

on the kiosk to help you. If 
shopping is not your thing, 

you can donate, or buy 
Winco cards. 

On Wednesday nights, we are revisioning how we do Life Groups here at Circle. 

We want them to be high on purpose and high on fun. Connection points for our 

friends and people of peace that God is already drawing to Himself. Here is a 

slide from last week’s discussion. If you have any questions or would like help 

building on this foundation, let me know. 

                                                           

Our international students are arriving and 
we still need some things. We want to 

deliver these soon. There is a table in the 
foyer where you can put them. 

WELCOME BASKETS NEEDS: 
Small tea pots, desk lamps                        

dish drainers, and toiletries.  
 

and toiletries.  
 
 

 

 

In the midst of travels, a chat with a 

German couple included the opportunity 

to offer them hospitality and a paper 

invitation to the church website.  Chats 

with the museum hosts and a salmon 

fisherman allowed time to mention 

church.  Few words were spoken, but 

spoken with the hope that perhaps the 

small mention would help them also see 

God in the beauty of His creation. 

----- 

PM PREVIEW TONIGHT:  5:00 pm 

Considering Table Fellowship, led by 

Gregg 

 Get Involved!                  Get Involved! 

Assembly Ministry…………………..….Gregg Strawn, Mike Sorah 

-Inside Circle Facilitator……………………………………….. Eric Bracht 

-Outside Circle Facilitator………………………….……………Jim Calkin 

-UCC Facilitator………………………………………..………Nathan Lopez 

-Overall Support………………………. L Hartman, G Brown, J Wise 

Campus Ministry……………………….…Jason Swick, Josh Stutzman 
Connections Ministry………………………………..Dale & Tami Brown 
Discipleship Ministry…………………….…………….………..Jose Reyes 
Education Ministry……………………………….…..Casey & Darla Long 
Fellowship Ministry…………..……….………Ed & Renee Gunselman 
Life Group Ministry………………….............Mark & Nancy Johnson 
Media Ministry…………………………..………….…………Frank Cloutier 
Men of Iron……………………………….…………………..…Rolland House 
People Needs Facilitators.………...      .Tami Brown &L Hartman 
-Clothing Drive Lead……………………….…………….………Linda Leslie      
-Food Boxes Lead…………………………..…………Charlene Franklund 
Publicity Ministry……………………….…………..…….      …L Hartman 
Van Ministry……………………………….………...…Bob & Cody Parsons 
Visitor Experience Ministry………….…..…..……………..…See Elders 
Vision Ministry……..….Elders, Deacons, Ministers & their wives 
Webmaster……………..……………………………….………Tim Emmerich 
Widows Ministry……..……………….…………Peter & Pam McPartlin 
Women’s Ministry…….………………………………..…Laurie Eastridge 
Youth Ministry……………E & J Bracht, E & C Jensen, M & S Sorah 

 

  Gregg’s Good News  

     

  People told us that the Olympic Peninsula of 

Washington was beautiful.  Our recent visit to that 

area confirmed those statements.  In addition, the 

travel provided several reminders of the wonder of 

our Father.     

One day, the hike led us to a glacier fed river the 

color of an Opal stone.  Later, we crossed a creek 

with plants growing just beneath the water that were 

an indescribable color of yellow-green with a design 

like silken hair.  I would return to that bridge time and 

again to chat with God if that waterway was nearby.  

In Forks, Washington we encountered a large 

contingent of women.  The annual “Twilight” festival 

occurred last weekend.  The women were present to 

seek sights related to the vampire and his lovely 

girlfriend, “Bella.”  (Ask a young woman if you don’t 

know these books and movies.)  I pray that the 

women’s’ interest in the “other-worldly” will one day 

lead them to seek the true and living God. 

We were instructed to make sure we travelled to 

Hurricane Ridge.  The drive up goes from sea level to 

some 5,000 feet.  The vista included a remarkable 

view of Mt. Olympus.  During our picnic lunch, I 

spoke with people from Wyoming.  Perhaps it was the 

mention of church ministry, but for whatever 

reason— as they left, one of the women said, “We 

were just talking about, ‘How could anyone see this 

sight and not believe in God?’”  

Sunday, we enjoyed assembling with the church in 

Sequim.  The Lord was the focus. Yet the addition of 

visitors added encouragement to a predominantly 

retired group meeting at the American Legion hall.  (I 

concur with Casey:  When travelling, stop in and 

bless the church wherever you are.)     

 

Last Sunday’s Attendance             156 
Last Week’s Contribution          $5,553.60 
Year to Date Weekly Average  $4,746.00  
Weekly Budget                            $4,584.00    

MEET GREET AND EAT SCHEDULE 
September 25th Long, Reyes, Hartman 

families will be hosting 
October 2nd Strawn, McPartlin, Stutzman 

families will be hosting 

 

WEDNESDAY NIGHTS through September 

for 4 weeks you are invited to join us 

from 6:15 PM to 7 PM for a bring your own 

brown bag dinner so we can eat together. 

The Class time will be from 7 to 8 PM. Gregg 

will be speaking to us on September 21st 

 

2 Timothy by BETH MOORE. This study 

begins Monday September 19th at various 

locations and times across the valley. See 

flyer on kiosk, ask Loretta 


